
                           STRATFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT  

                              NATIONAL NIGHT OUT MESSAGE              

 

                               

Due to the forecasted thunderstorms and rain, and in the interest of 

everyone’s safety, the Stratford Police Department regrets to inform our 

residents that our National Night Out Event has been cancelled.  

With the weather cancellation, the Borough of Stratford will be adding 

additional family fun events and activities to the 2024 Halloween Parade and 

Christmas Tree Lighting.   

 


